
Please be ever vigilant for fraudulent emails and text messages.  
 

There are unknown persons or groups posing as 
Pastors, parish office staff members and Priests 
of the Diocese requesting assistance from  
parishioners and other staff members via text 
messages and emails.  

 

Please do NOT reply to the text messages and emails if the phone 
number that appears is unknown or the email address is not from 
someone you know. Please contact the Parish Office directly to be 
certain that the message is legitimate.  
 

The scammers usually request that the recipients of the message buy 
gift cards and send them the access codes, respond to the message 
because they need you to contact them by replying through the 
email, requesting banking assistance, click on links or download  
attachments.  
 

We will NEVER make a request from you in this manner. If you 
have any questions or concerns, please call the parish office at  
(401) 624-8746.  


